MARY RUSSELL SCHOOL
HAWKHEAD ROAD
PAISLEY
PA2 7BE
Telephone: 0300-300-0171
Email: maryrussellenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk
Head Teacher: MrL Coyle

14" September 2022

Dear Parent Carer

BANK HOLIDAY 19™ SEPTEMBER
&
SEPTEMBER WEEKEND HOLIDAY

The school will be closed on Monday 19" September for the Queen’s State Funeral, the school will
re-open on Tuesday 20" September 2022

The school will be closed for the September Weekend on Friday 23" September and Monday 26
September 2022

We look forward to the pupils returning to school on Tuesday 27" September 2022 at 9.00am

Yours sincerely

Liam Coyle
Head Teacher




